
Special School Board Meeting/Public Hearing:  Notice is hereby given that the Chartiers Valley 
School District will conduct a public hearing at the administration building, 2030 Swallow Hill Road, 
Pittsburgh, PA, 15220 on Monday, December 20, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. regarding an application 
submitted to the School Board to establish a charter school to be known as Dogwood Charter 
School. The applicant will be provided 30 minutes to make a presentation to the Chartiers Valley 
Board of School Directors. Following the presentation, interested community members who 
registered in advance of the hearing will be given the opportunity to provide testimony on the 
application and proposed charter school.  Individuals who desire to provide testimony or 
comment at the December 20, 2021 hearing will be provided a maximum of two minutes to 
speak to ensure that all who wish to address the Board on the matter will be heard.  Interested 
individuals who desire to address the Board should arrive before 6:00 p.m. to register to 
speak.  Once the hearing begins, registration to speak will be closed.  
 


